Perdue Steelers News

April 2022

Principals Message

Hard to believe that we are entering the last quarter of the year! This year has flown by. It is nice to be back to normal and having families back in our school. I am again, extremely proud and grateful of everyone for their efforts this year.

Our school goal of focusing on "mental health" has kept us busy this year. The staff has done a wonderful job of trying to incorporate new ideas into their classroom while working closely with our amazing new counselor, Carmelle Blomquist. Teachers have also gone above and beyond organizing fun activities for our students. This has been an amazing way for our staff to get to know our students outside of the classroom. The appreciation from our students is felt deeply.

- Report cards were handed out last week for the grade 7-12's. Please contact
- your child's teacher if you have any questions.
- Finally, I would like to thanks the PSSD maintenance department for all of their work updating our booth and music room. They also helped us in creating a workout area which is long overdue. We are excited for these changes and hope to have everything up and running as soon as we can!

-Mr.C.



Mental Health Week May 2-8, 2022

Download tools and materials

#GetReal





Canadian Mental Health

A Night Under the Lights

Class of 2022

Graduation Ceremony

Saturday, June 11, 2022

Perdue Complex

7:30pm

Santana Anderson Liam McBee

Jerzie Bilwachuk Jade Montgomery

Sharred Downey Brennon Pashovitz

Luke Gray Jessy Pashovitz

Joseph Kim Maria Thiessen

Ace Lingelbach Dawson Thingvold

Carter Mason Cadence Watson



Kindergarten Registration

We are currently working on next years enrollment for Kindergarten. Children who are 5years old as of Dec. 31,2022 maybe eligible for kindergarten at Perdue school fall of 2022.

If you have a child or know someone that is eligible please feel free to call or email the school.

306-237-4311

tanya.fyson@spiritsd.ca

Town Clean-up

May 11

Sponsored by:



Hotdog Lunch Provided

Junior Badminton

It was a short season for junior badminton this year. We had exhibition matches in Vanscoy and Delisle before having our first round of playoffs in Delisle on April 6th. Only Brett and Nelson in boys doubles were able to advance to the second round of playoffs. I would like to thank all the parents for driving and to Mrs. Mason for all her leadership.

Mr. Corrigan



Physics 30 Edmonton Trip

The grade 11 and 12 students in Physics 30 were able to travel to Edmonton for a great learning adventure. On the first day we spent time at Edmonton's Science Centre before going to Galaxyland in West Edmonton Mall to work through worksheets on motion and energy. On the second day we visited the waterpark at the mall to complete questions on motion, energy, and waves. I would like to thank Denise McBee and Merilynn Downey for coming on the trip with me.

Mr.Corrigan

SCC will be holding their AGM on May 5, 2022 at 6:30pm at Perdue School.

Everyone welcome!

May 2022



Sun	Mon	Mon		Tue		Wed		Thu			Sat
l	2	Day 5	3 Kinderg	Day 6	4	Day I		Day 2 C AGM 5:30	6	Day 3	7
8	9 Kinder	Day 4	10	Day 5		Day 6 Clean-up og lunch		Day I rviews 7-12	13	No School	14
15	16 Kinder	Day 2	17	Day 3	I 8	Day 4	19	Day 5	20 Kinderg	Day 6	21
22	23	o thool	24	Day I	25 Kinderg	Day 2	26	Day 3	27 Kinder	Day 4	28
29	30	Day 5	3 I Kinderg		June I K-6 T Mee Bor	rack et in den	2	Day 2	3	Day 3	